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Howard County Council Meting

June 15, 2015

Council Chair and Council Members,

I am here this evening to offer my support to the appointment of Elizabeth Larney

to the Howard County Cemetery Preservation Advisory Board. Being a member of

the Cemetery Preservation Advisory Board I have a vested interest in its
membership. Ms. Larne/s interest, willingness to serve on the board, her

preservation work at St. Paul's Cemetery and restoration of her historic home is
an impressive resume and I view her as being an asset to the board.. I look

forward to working with her on cemetery projects.

I ask for you passage of this appointment as our next meeting is July 14.

Fred Dorsey


